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What is Rays of Hope Ministry? 

Rays of Hope ministry (ROH) exists to help others hear clear Bible answers to the questions 
and issues we all face. We believe everyone should be treated without partiality and with 
compassion regardless of their background, whether it is religious, ethnic, or even criminal. 
Jesus died for all, and all deserve to have the gospel presented to them in a clear unaltered 
way.  

What does ROH do? 

Our executive director Sam Burkholder travels over 2000 miles and spends countless hours in 
discussions and counseling to help those facing issues in their marriages, depression, family 
problems, dealing with grief and loss, stress, anger management and drug and alcohol 
addiction, and other areas. We want people to better understand who Christ is and what it 
means to be a follower of His.  

Our activities also include a prison ministry in Moberly, MO and many visits to people who don’t 
want to be exposed to the public but want either counseling or serious discussions. We also 
offer Bible studies for both groups and individuals.  

Thanks to the gracious giving of churches and individuals, all of our services are offered free of 
charge.  

For more information…      

Go to our website at: raysofhopeonline.org  

If you would like to learn more about ROH ministries, please click on these links: 

Who we are 

What we believe 

How you can volunteer with us 

How you can partner with us 

Frequently Asked Questions 

If you have further questions please contact us at pastorsam1946@gmail.com 

Should you wish to give to Rays of Hope, you can donate securely online or send gifts to:  

Rays of Hope Ministry 

811 Benton Way, Kirksville MO 63501 

Rays of Hope Ministry is a 501c (3) tax deductible organization. 

http://raysofhopeonline.org/

